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Progress Report 

 

 
 

Tidewater installed the culvert at No-Name Creek#2 and poured the wingwalls at Banner Creek 
this week.  Tidewater also backfilled the Mill Creek culvert and removed the one-lane detour. 
  

Construction Scheduled for the week beginning on September 2, 2012 
 

The contractor plans to pour the headwall at Banner Creek on Friday and finish the new roadbed 
at the beginning of project. There will be no construction activity over the Labor Day Holiday.  
Work will resume on Tuesday. 

 
Traffic Information 

 
Expect 30 minute delays with the one lane road closure while they are working at Mill Creek and 
Banner Creek.  The traffic signals will remain setup for the one lane closure between Banner 
Creek and RSS Wall #4.  The signals will be operational when the contractor is not working.  Be 
aware of trucks and equipment when traveling through the project. 
 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 
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JimKent@banc3.com 
PO Box 487 

Myrtle Point, OR 97458 
Phone (541) 559-1078 
Fax (541) 559-1079 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
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